
  

 

Council Construction Commencing 

Bushland Beach Naturalisation Channel Works   
 

Works location:   Peggy Banfield Park, Bushland Beach 
  

Flyer delivery date:  Friday, 31 May 2024 

 

Townsville City Council is committed to delivering well-maintained infrastructure and efficient 
transportation systems, with over $400 million being invested in roads and transport 
management, open spaces, water and wastewater management this financial year. 

Council will be recommencing the Bushland Beach Naturalisation Channel renewal works. 

Residents and businesses close to the works may experience some temporary construction impacts 
including: 

• Traffic control and temporary path closures, 

• Safety fencing for pedestrian and vehicles, 

• Construction works in and around the drain and adjacent footpaths 

• Large construction machinery, noise and flashing lights. 

 

Contact: Angus Cook, Team Leader, Construction, Maintenance and Operations.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Council will recommence the naturalisation channel works within Peggy Banfield Park as 
follows: 
 

Road/Street: Bushland Beach Naturalisation Channel adjacent to Peggy 
Banfield Park. 

 
Works boundaries:  Mount Low Parkway and Lionel Turner Drive. 

Recommencement date: Friday, 7 June 2024 

Duration: Two (2) months to complete, weather and construction 
conditions permitting. 

 

Normal work hours are 6am to 5pm Monday to Friday and 6am to 2pm on Saturday. 
In exceptional cases, work may be required outside these hours. 
 


